
               

 

Sidmouth Drive, Ruislip, Middlesex, HA4 0BY 
                                                                                                     T: 01895 464064    F: 01895 675331  

                                                                                                                      E: office@ruisliphigh.org.uk 
                                                                                                                            www.ruisliphigh.com  

                  
                                                                                                                ​   ​   Headteacher: Gareth Davies BSc (Econ), MA 

 

6th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
It has been lovely to welcome students back after the half-term break for what will be another exciting half term. 
The school always seems much quieter at this time of year with Year 11 and Year 13 now solely focused on their 
examinations. I would like to acknowledge how well our Year 9 students have managed the transition into the Key 
Stage 4 timetable and the later break and lunchtimes.  
 
Friends of Ruislip High School  
 
In the autumn term, the school hosted a successful Bingo evening run by the Friends of Ruislip High School. As 
well as discovering Mr Gould's hidden talents as a ‘bingo caller’, the evening raised a considerable amount of 
money and even more importantly, was an opportunity for staff and parents to enjoy a genuine community 
evening. This term sees the school host another event for the ‘Friends’ and I would like to invite our community to 
join me and the staff at the annual quiz night that will take place on Thursday 3rd July 2025. I understand there are 
some excellent prizes to be won and again, I am sure it will be a great example of our community coming together. 
A link to the entry form can be found  here. 
 
Artwork  
 
It was also a pleasure this morning to visit the Year 11 GCSE artwork that was being displayed for the external 
examiners. The quality of what the students have produced was truly inspiring and is testament to their hard work 
over two years, and I know Ms Hill, Curriculum Leader of Art, is immensely proud of them. I look forward to seeing 
a number of the pieces displayed in the school should the students be willing to loan RHS any of their work.  
 
National Thank a Teacher Day 
 
I wanted to share some advance notice that Wednesday 18th June 2025 is National Thank a Teacher Day. I know 
that I am privileged to lead a school that has the continued support of the community and staff always appreciate 
an extra thank you. Should you wish to thank a member of staff to mark this day, please click here  to complete the 
short form. 
 
Finally, I would like to wish Eid Mubarak to all members of our community who celebrate. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Gareth Davies 

Headteacher 
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